
Thank you for requesting testimony from the VSSNA leadership on Thursday 

morning. 

Clayton Wetzel & I have discussed this and do not feel there is anything we could 

add to this conversation. 

We support the Memo from VSA, VSBA, VPA. 

Very respectfully, 

Soph Hall, M.Ed., BSN, RN, NCSN-President 

Clayton Wetzel III, BSN, BSBM, RN, NCSN--NASN-Director 
 

 
Sophia Boyle Hall, MEd, RN, NCSN 
President, VSSNA 

The mission of the VSSNA is to provide the School Nurses of Vermont 
with the resources, information, and best practices to enable them to 
deliver exceptional and professional health care to Vermont children.  
 


